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Adenusi, Adedeji
2nd Place, Master's Students - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Shimin Zheng, Biostatistics & Epidemiology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/84

Aderinwale, Oluseyi
2nd Place, Master's Students - Biostatistics

Advisor, Megan Quinn, Biostatistics & Epidemiology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/23

Ahmed, Cristal
3rd Place, Undergraduate Students - Psychology & Sociology Group A

Advisor, Matthew Palmatier, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/68

Arije, Amonah
1st Place, Master's Students - Chemical Sciences

Advisor, Abbas Shilabin, Chemistry
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/18

Asifat, Olamide
1st Place, Master's Students - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Shimin Zheng, Biostatistics & Epidemiology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/84

Boyer, Thomas
1st Place, Undergraduate Students - Psychology & Sociology Group B

Advisor, Diana Morelen, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/72

Burnett, Noah
1st Place, Undergraduate Students - Biological & Life Sciences Group A

Advisor, Abbas Shilabin, Chemistry
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/171

Chung, Frances
1st Place, Medical Student - Psychology & Sociology

Advisor, Richard Wallace, Medical Library Administration
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/168
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Craven, Amie
2nd Place, Doctoral Students - Child Development & Health

Advisor, Alissa Lange, Center of Excellence in STEM Education
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/29

Cuozzo, Anthony
2nd Place, Doctoral Students - Neuroscience & Psychology

Advisor, Russell Brown, Biomedical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/178

Day, Leona
1st Place, Master's Students - Social & Behavioral Health

Advisor, Ginette Blackhart, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/201

Dockery, Nathan
2nd Place, Undergraduate Students - Public Health & Healthcare

Advisor, Melissa White, Biostatistics & Epidemiology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/181

Dos Santos Medeiros, Caroline
1st Place, Undergraduate Students - Public Health & Healthcare

Advisor, W. Andrew Clark, Health Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/13

Eastman, Ashlee
1st Place, Undergraduate Students - Biomedical & Physio Sciences

Advisor, Siva Digavalli, Pharmaceutical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/19

Erpenwar, Sohan
1st Place, Medical Residents or Clinical Fellows - Internal Medicine Group A

Advisor, Venkata Vedantam, Internal Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/134

Giulian, Joseph
2nd Place, Doctoral Students - Biological & Life Sciences

Advisor, Thomas Jones, Biological Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/42
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Griffin, Blakeley
2nd Place, Master's Students - Health Services Management & Policy Group A

Advisor, Melissa White-Archer, Health Services Management & Policy
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/51

Grunstra, Lydia
3rd Place, Undergraduate Students - Biomedical & Physio Sciences

Advisor, Courtney Hall, Physical Therapy
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/141

Hankins, Kaley
3rd Place, Medical Students - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Martin Olsen, Obstetrics & Gynecology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/158

Harding, Jeanna
2nd Place, Pharmacy Students - Pharmaceutical Sciences

Advisor, Victoria Palau, Pharmaceutical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/57

Holmes, Tristan
2nd Place, Master's Students - Evironmental Sciences

Advisor, Andrew Joyner, Geosciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/76

Inscore, Phylicia
2nd Place, Undergraduate Students - Psychology & Sociology Group B

Advisor, Gerald Deehan, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/56

Ivanich, Kira
2nd Place, Undergraduate Students - Biomedical & Physio Sciences

Advisor, Russell Brown, Biomedical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/115

Jagadish, Ashwin
1st Place, Medical Students - Internal Medicine

Advisor, Venkata Vedantam, Internal Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/194
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James, Dalton
2nd Place, Undergraduate Students - Biological & Life Sciences Group A

Advisor, Andrew Clark, Biostatistics & Epidemiology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/193

Johnson, Isaac
1st Place, Undergraduate Students - Biological & Life Sciences Group B

Advisor, Darrell Moore, Biological Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/130

Jones, Caitlin
1st Place, Master's Students - Biological & Life Sciences

Advisor, Thomas Jones, Biological Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/147

Keelty, Kylie
2nd Place, Medical Students - Internal Medicine

Advisor, Demetrio Macariola, Pediatrics
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/107

Kireta, Janet
1st Place, Master's Students - Biostatistics

Advisor, Mostafa Zahed, Mathematics & Statistics
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/174

Knoll, Olivia
2nd Place, Medical Students - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Kara Weishaar, Obstetrics & Gynecology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/89

Kommineni, Sai Karthik
2nd Place, Medical Residents or Clinical Fellows - Internal Medicine Group B

Advisor, Rupal Shah, Internal Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/148

Leshaoda, Oluwatosin
1st Place, Master's Students - Health Services Management & Policy Group A

Advisor, Puri Ashana, Pharmaceutical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/136
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Locke, Autumn
3rd Place, Pharmacy Students - Pharmaceutical Sciences

Advisor, Victoria Palau, Pharmacy Practice
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/103

Lucas, Logan
2nd Place, Medical Residents, Clinical or Post-Doctoral Fellows - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Mark Brummel, Family Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/160

Malibari, Jehad
2nd Place, Undergraduate Students - Psychology & Sociology Group A

Advisor, Ginette Blackhart, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/45

McGuffin, Bailey
1st Place, Doctoral Students - Neuroscience & Psychology

Advisor, Justin Gass, Biomedical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/142

McSweeney, Robert
1st Place, Master's Students - Evironmental Sciences

Advisor, Ingrid Luffman, Geosciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/35

Nagpal, Sagar
1st Place, Medical Residents or Clinical Fellows - Internal Medicine Group B

Advisor, Rupal Shah, Internal Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/124

Nriagu, Valentine
1st Place, Master's Students - Health Services Management & Policy Group B

Advisor, Hadii Mamudu, Health Services Management & Policy
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/15

Okeke, Francis
3rd Place, Master's Students - Biostatistics

Advisor, Morgan Treaster, Pediatrics
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/174
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Onakpoma, Francis
2nd Place, Master's Students - Health Services Management & Policy Group B

Advisor, Hadii Mamudu, Health Services Management & Policy
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/7

Peeters, Loren
3rd Place, Doctoral Students - Neuroscience & Psychology

Advisor, Russell Brown, Biomedical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/198

Pelletier, M. Amelia
2nd Place, Undergraduate Students - Biological & Life Sciences Group B

Advisor, Sean Fox, Health Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/67

Roberts, Nicholas
1st Place, Medical Students - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Stephen Blankenship, Emergency Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/138

Salyer, Chloe
3rd Place, Undergraduate Students - Psychology & Sociology Group B

Advisor, Andrea Clements, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/127

Sanku, Koushik
2nd Place, Medical Residents or Clinical Fellows - Internal Medicine Group A

Advisor, Jeetendra Patel, Cardiology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/173

Shook, Paige
1st Place, Doctoral Students - Biological & Life Sciences

Advisor, Krishna Singh, Biomedical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/50

Tchoua, Phoebe
1st Place, Doctoral Students - Child Development & Health

Advisor, Deborah Slawson, Community & Behavioral Health
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/140
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Templeton, Jessica
2nd Place, Master's Students - Social & Behavioral Health

Advisor, Wallace Dixon, Psychology
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/75

Tindi, Martin
2nd Place, Master's Students - Chemical Sciences

Advisor, Robert Standaert, Chemistry
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/17

Verana, Gabrielle
1st Place, Pharmacy Students - Pharmaceutical Sciences

Advisor, Ashana Puri, Pharmaceutical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/120

Wike, Samuel
3rd Place, Medical Students - Internal Medicine

Advisor, Blair Reece, Internal Medicine
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/94

Williams, Jessica
2nd Place, Master's Students - Biological & Life Sciences

Advisor, Gerardo Arceo-Gomez, Biological Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/66

Wills, Liza
1st Place, Medical Residents, Clinical or Post-Doctoral Fellows - Healthcare & Medicine

Advisor, Justin Gass, Biomedical Sciences
https://dc.etsu.edu/asrf/2023/schedule/54


